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Summer school meals and activities

This summer, parents of children eligible for free school meals will
have two separate schemes to make the most of to help feed their
children during the school holiday.

Weeks one and six
26th-30th July and 30th August-3rd September

For the first and last week of the holiday, parents will receive vouchers
to use in supermarkets worth £15 per child, per week. The vouchers
will be sent between the 14th and 16th July for the total amount for
both weeks. For example, if you have two children, you will receive
one voucher worth £60. These are funded through Covid emergency

funding and grants.

Search ‘holiday school meal vouchers’ on our website to find out
more.

Weeks two to four
2nd-27th August (excluding weekends)

Parents can sign their child(ren) up for the Holiday Activities and Food
(HAF) Programme. This four-week programme is coordinated by
Gloucestershire County Council, and funded by the Department for
Education. We’re teaming up with district councils, the voluntary
sector, and other partner organisations to offer daily face-to-face or
virtual activities to keep children safe, active, entertained and fed
during these four weeks.

Each district’s activities will have opportunities for either meals or food
Kits.

Search ‘HAF programme’ on our website to find out more, and to sign
up to the newsletter to stay up to date on the programme.
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